June 29th, 2018

Contact — Shawn Mailloux (owner)

This is for approval from the Municipality of Sudbury in regards to my “by the glass” application to the AGCO.
This allows Stack Brewing to provide a sample of beer no greater than 12 oz. We would like to serve 2 oz
samples at tasting events at the brewery, which falls under this AGCO licence.

In order to issue a “by the glass” licence, written notice must be received from the Council of the municipality
within which the applicant’s manufacturing site is located confirming that it has passed a resolution in support
of the licence.

This will be for the location situated at:
947 Falconbridge Rd

Sudbury Ontario

P3A 5K8

Thank you
Shawn Mailloux

G

Shawn Mailloux
President of Stack Brewing

Copy to AGCO
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